
Civil service pay offer rejected
 U.K. 

NIPSA, the union for civil servants in Northern Ireland, has rejected the 
government's latest pay offer saying it would mean less than 50p (70 euro cents) 
extra a week for low paid workers on less than £13,000 (18,200 euros) a year. It 
also said that the civil service in Northern Ireland had to adjust pay rates recently to 
ensure all workers were paid more than the minimum wage.
Read more at > NIPSA
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